[bookmark: _GoBack] [image: Letter from Education Minister]
image1.jpeg
ol

Wasaaralda Whxbarasharlda “=== Ministry of Education
Ol off The Minlster e

Sl B ofSomaiand

Felt: Land 525141, 304064, 53904 Malite: 252-2-4444001
Email: wasiirka01@hotmail.com
Refs Mol tho-20; /o< Date: Wilo7lew

To Whom It May Concern

Capacity Building for the Somaliland University of Technology

We would like fo inform you that this university mentioned above is ully recogaized by
the Minisry of Education.

Somaliland University of Technology, which has its own campus, offes professional and
technical education that are marketable and totally appropriste 1o the stage. of
development of our country. The university contributes to the human resources
development which will bring about cconomic growth, poverty alleviation, and gender
mainstreaming in Somsaliland.

The Ministry of Education has resolved to work closely with this university to develop
and implement common programs on technical and vocational education & training
(TVET), among others.

Therefore, we urge you and your organization to offer a tangible support 1o this
university. Technical Assistance is much required to enable the university to develop and
o deliver it programs at the hest possible leaming environment,

‘We look forward to having your full cooperation with this universty.

Very truly your

/j\x
HLE, Hassan Mabamoud Warla A

Minister of Education
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